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5th March 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
My letter of 1st March confirming details for our students return to school. The arrangements for testing and the 
phased return to face to face teaching are different for each year group and each tutor group so please check the 
letter. All letters can be found on our website Rutlish School - Letters Home and a summary of dates and times is in 
the calendar on the website, and also shown below.  
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We have also produced a video for students showing them how the testing works which is on our website Rutlish 
School - Covid19. 
 
Please make sure students are ready for their return; does their uniform fit, is there money on their lunch account, 
do they have the correct equipment for lessons, do they have a water bottle and, finally, do they have a face 
covering? 
  
We will be operating a one way system around school to support social distancing, a map is attached to this email 
for you to share with your child. 
 
All of us are really looking forward to seeing the students back in school. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Ms Howarth 
Headteacher  
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